
 
MUPY GLP laboratory was accredited to the  ISO/IEC 17025 : 2005 
 

April 19, 2011       
 
Congratulations to MUPY GLP laboratory which was officially declared to meet the ISO/IEC 17025 :
2005 standard accredited by Bureau of Laboratory Quality Standards (BLQS) in accordance with the
expansion on product analysis. This accreditation will be lasted until 16 March 2014. 



On this
success, MUPY would like to thank all staffs and working committee for their dedication and
coorperation. Indisputably, this accomplishment led MUPY to nationwide recognition.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/717


